
 

 
 
 
 

 The Bedale Colour Run…TOMORROW! 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE AT THE BEDALE COLOUR RUN THIS 
SATURDAY 25TH JUNE! 

 
➢ All tickets are £5.00 which can be paid in cash on the day of the event. 
➢ Gates open at 0915 and the children's race (up to age 10) starts at 1000. The big race for 

everyone else begins at 1100. 
➢ Don't forget to wear a white t shirt (to ensure maximum colour coverage) and some old 

shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms. 
➢ There will be an ice-cream van as well as sweets and drinks stalls available on the day. 
➢ You can run, walk or even dance the race routes. Fancy dress is actively encouraged - the 

sparklier the better! 
➢ This event is open to everyone, young and old, from the Bedale High and Primary School 

communities as well as family, friends and neighbours from the wider local community. 
 

The sun is forecast to shine tomorrow so why not 
bring the family down to Bedale High School for a 

fun day out, supporting and raising money for 
Cancer Research UK! 

THE BEDALE COLOUR RUN - Saturday 25th June 2022 at Bedale High School (cancerresearchuk.org) 

Courage                                                         Commitment                                                    Compassion 

Friday 24th June 2022 
Good Luck to Mrs Knight who is now on Maternity 

leave…Welcome to Mrs Clayden who is the maternity cover 
SENDCO!        

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/the-bedale-colour-run?fbclid=IwAR02oR2jK9J93Fz59g8qr_4NsS2O9VVYmeb4M0qUIHKUpJl7YWKZxw6SkUo
mailto:gibbst@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:bradburys@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:templec@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:gillm@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:claydenv@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:admin@bedalehighschool.org.uk


 

Summer Showcase! 
 
Miss Ackers writes: We were delighted to 
host our annual summer showcase on 
Thursday to celebrate all the hard work 
which our year 11 students have put into 
their Art and Textiles coursework. The 
evening consisted of musical performances 
from students of all ages and all of our 
artwork was displayed for the public. 
I would like to congratulate everyone 
involved for all their hard work and 
dedication over the last two years. The 
artwork and music were both brilliant! 
Thanks also to the many visitors who dropped 
in to enjoy the work and performances, 
including the very popular songs from 
Everybody’s Talking About Jamie. 
 

     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



Mental Health Signposting 
We will continue to promote this on a weekly basis 

 
Unfortunately, the services offered by KOOTH (online chat/text-
based counselling, discussion forums and online self-care 
resources for children and young people during the COVID-19 
pandemic) ended on 31st March. 
However, in our area, there are a range of national and locally-
funded support forums for children and young people which are 
now embedded, including: 
https://thegoto.org.uk/  The Go-To Website – the home of 
wellbeing and mental health in North Yorkshire. The website 
helps young people find the right help and support to stay well, 
whatever is happening in their life. 
Childline - free, confidential, anonymous 24/7 service for anyone 
under 19 in the UK with any issue including emotional and mental 
health. 
YoungMinds  Textline – free, 24/7 text support for young people across the UK experiencing a mental 
health crisis, with texts answered by trained volunteers supported by experienced clinical supervisors 
Buzz Us Text Messaging Service  – confidential advice, support and signposting from a wellbeing worker 
within one working day via text for young people aged 11-18 across North Yorkshire and York. 
 
There is further information – including health professionals' referral forms – on NHS North Yorks CCG 
Website  
 

What’s Coming Up? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE EVENT AUDIENCE 

25th June Bedale Colour Run in 
support of Race For Life 
10.00-17.00 

Parents and Students 

28th June Yr 10 PPEs  
(Pre-Public Exams) 

Yr 10 Students 

WC 4th July Year 10 Work Ready Week Yr 10 Students 

Saturday 9th 
July 

Uniform Measuring Day for 
new Year 7s 

New Year 7 Students 

WC 11th July Transition Week New Year 7 Students 

12th July HPV Jabs for Yr 8 and Yr 9s Yr 8 and Yr 9 students 

WC 18th July Rewards Assemblies & Trips All eligible students 

YR 11 UNIFORM DONATIONS? 
If, as they come to the end of their exams, any Year 11s have items of school 
uniform that they would like to donate to school, these would be gratefully 

received. We always have use for blazers, skirts, trousers and ties if they are in 
decent condition. 

Please just drop them into Main Reception when during the school day… 
THANKYOU!  

https://thegoto.org.uk/
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.childline.org.uk%2fget%2dsupport%2f&umid=8D407CB3-D899-F405-AEDB-B8D5D1578616&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-72890ad73a118b529f190afb3461634c3efb9474
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.youngminds.org.uk%2fyoung%2dperson%2f&umid=8D407CB3-D899-F405-AEDB-B8D5D1578616&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-ac18241a8ec05e39b04a94c5f332fea85c147aca
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.compass%2duk.org%2fbuzz%2dus%2f&umid=8D407CB3-D899-F405-AEDB-B8D5D1578616&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-53228741d08db335ae10c60b94503c51bd2b4c3e
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fnorthyorkshireccg.nhs.uk%2fyour%2dhealth%2dand%2dlocal%2dservices%2fchildren%2dand%2dyoung%2dpeople%2fchildren%2dand%2dyoung%2dpeoples%2dmental%2dhealth%2f&umid=8D407CB3-D899-F405-AEDB-B8D5D1578616&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-c98b9d12145110206f8154794f3ed26e6c934c9c
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fnorthyorkshireccg.nhs.uk%2fyour%2dhealth%2dand%2dlocal%2dservices%2fchildren%2dand%2dyoung%2dpeople%2fchildren%2dand%2dyoung%2dpeoples%2dmental%2dhealth%2f&umid=8D407CB3-D899-F405-AEDB-B8D5D1578616&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-c98b9d12145110206f8154794f3ed26e6c934c9c


Bobby’s Charity Hair Chop 
 
Bobby Robson (9MDR) has raised an incredible £155 for The Little 
Princess Trust by having his long locks chopped off. Bobby also 
donated his hair for the cause. This is a brilliant charity who provide 
real hair wigs, free of charge, to children and young people who 
have lost their own hair through cancer treatment or other 
conditions. 
Bobby’s family are rightly proud of his amazing efforts – and so are 
we! It is great to see such compassion in action.  

 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

GCSE PE/Sports Studies - Climbing 
 
Mr Bielby Writes: For the last 3 Monday afternoons, I have taken 14 x Yr 10 students over to 
the Harrogate Indoor Climbing Centre (Parthian) so they could gain experience at climbing as 
well as gaining a practical mark which could go towards their final grade. The students seemed 
to really enjoy the new environment and the challenges that they all faced. During the 3 weeks 
the students learned a number of new skills ranging from how to tie knots, belaying each other 
safely using different belay devices, to climbing different routes and bouldering (low level 
climbing without ropes). It was a pleasure to see our students support each other and rise to the 
new challenges, as well as come away with some really positive marks which will go towards 
their final practical marks. Can I also thank Mr Coombs who accompanied me on the trip and 
was invaluable with his help.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



HPV Immunisations 
for Yr 8 and 9 

The immunisation team will return to school on 
12th July to administer HPV jabs to Yr 8 and Yr 9 
students. 
Please contact Mr Johnstone in Pastoral if you 
have any queries in advance of this. 
johnstonel@bedalehighschool.org.uk  
 
 

Summer Camp? 
These MedicFest summer camps are not linked 
to school in any way, but we have been sent the 
information and they may be of interest to 
some parents and families. Please see the link 
here to find out more: 
https://medicfest.co.uk/  
 

 

Police Cadets 
 
Have you ever wondered what you would like to 
do when you finish school? Are you passionate 
about joining the police in the future? 
Becoming a Police Cadet is a fantastic 
opportunity for young people to gain an insight 
into policing, develop their skills and support 
the local community.  
Cadet recruitment is now open to all young 
people aged between 14 and 18 who live in 
North Yorkshire. 
During your weekly cadet meetings which take 
place 2 hours per week (weekdays only), you 
will learn about policing duties and skills, and 
basic law. Your cadet nights will also include 
physical activities, drills, visits from various 
Officers and Staff members from NYP and first 
aid skills.  
Being a cadet will give you a great insight into 
policing and you will have the opportunity to 
visit departments within the police service such 
as the Dog Section, Firearms Unit, Roads 
Policing and Crime Scene Investigation units.  
 
Applications close 5pm on Monday 20th June 
2022. Please see the link here for further info: 
NY Polics Cadets Info 

 
 
 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/bedalehighschool/  

mailto:johnstonel@bedalehighschool.org.uk
https://medicfest.co.uk/
https://northyorkshirepolice.engageats.co.uk/ViewVacancyV2.aspx?enc=mEgrBL4XQK0+ld8aNkwYmOvp2KlgqxadPKuzDV4OTAk/5vyuvj3UUl7d3v0AGbu2pPzBFxExcc0VrI00T0ZGIncweFJhgnUU8PKttMAV+KagBWte/EAa8VeDPOhF4Hd/VITB2BKLVZs6N6/GOyBplA
http://www.facebook.com/bedalehighschool/

